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Since the outbreak of the new coronavirus, Laox Co., Ltd. (hereinafter referred to as 

“we”), has taken various measures such as making all employees wear a surgical mask, 

establishing a crisis management committee, and forming a guideline to respond to the 

situation. 

While the effects of the new coronavirus outbreak are further spreading, YUNYI  SHANGHAI  

Co., Ltd., our group company, procured a total of 1 million surgical masks and shipped 

them to China through Suning in an emergency move. 

  Since the new coronavirus outbreak, surgical masks and sterilization products have been 

in short supply in China. In the future, we will further strive to better serve the 

Chinese market in collaboration with Suning, taking advantage of our high product 

procurement capability. 

 

We will continue to respond to the situation surrounding the new corona virus outbreak 

swiftly and effectively. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

※The shipping process of surgical masks bound for China. 

 

 

 

 

In the wake of the new coronavirus outbreak,  

Laox shipped 1 million surgical masks to China 

in an emergency move. 

≪Contact for information regarding this ammouncemnet≫ 

Corporate Public Relations Department, Laox Co., Ltd. TEL：03-6852-8881 


